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From: Samantha Whiller 
Sent: 27 November 2022 09:05
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Enough is enough

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Good morning,  
 
I object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the north east of Exmouth (Exmo_04a,lymp_09,lymp_10,lymp_14) in 
the local plan which are not sustainable.  Instead plans to build a new community in the area of Hill Barton should 
be accelerated and more housing sites identified in Exmouth within the town’s existing Built Up Area Boundary. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Sam WHILLER  
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


